
WHAT’S ON IN INDONESIAN 

Term 1 - February 

Welcome to our first Indonesian newsletter for 2022! We 

came back to a slightly different Indonesian room after 

the summer break, in the way of a brand new wall hav-

ing been built between our room and Grade 3/4M. It has 

been delightful seeing the surprised reactions from the 

staff and students upon seeing the new development. 

Selamat Datang (Welcome) 

We have had a fantastic start to Ba-

hasa Indonesia (Indonesian). Our 

new Prep students are thriving. We 

are all getting to know each other by 

practising greetings and are learning 

lots of new facts about Indonesia.  

Ulat Sangat Lapar  

Students in Grades 1 and 2 are focusing 

on the text, ‘Ulat Sangat Lapar’ (The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar). We have practised 

vocabulary and have sung songs about the 

days of the week; foods; numbers and 

colours. Students recently created ‘Hari-

Hari Minggu’ paper chains as revision.  

Hobi dan Olahraga 

Grades 3 and 4 are learning about hob-

bies and sports this Term. They learnt to 

play the traditional Indonesian game 

‘Congklak’ (chong-klahk), which was lots 

of fun, even with its challenging and 

complicat-

ed rules! 

Pakaian Adat  

Grade 5 and 6 students have focused on 

‘Pakaian Adat’, traditional Indonesian 

clothing. They revised the main islands and 

completed matching tasks to show clothing 

that comes from particular regions of Indo-

nesia. We will be learning about the history 

of masks, 

called 

’Topeng’ 

in our 

upcom-

ing les-

sons.  

Sampai Jumpa 

Ibu Flowers 


